Quality of Life Subcommittee Meeting 4 May, 2015, 5 p.m. @ 1891 Limerick Rd. Becky Lewis, Anne Roth-Blizzard

After a brief review of Topic 2: Quality of Life & Health section of the Avon HVHF Study Committee's report, we began working on two items:

Becky will contact someone she knows who is researching health issues related to HVHF in PA regarding the availability of more recent published studies.

Anne will contact the Town of York for information regarding the number of residents who depend on private wells for their water, the location of these wells, and the quality of the well water. Also any information regarding citizen interest in obtaining public water.

Next meeting: Monday 18 May, 5 p.m. @ 1891 Limerick Rd.